
     

  

 

             

       

          

          

 

            
       

          
 

 

Nottinghamshire t 111,,u 
Local Medical Committee 

Representing and supporting GPs 

WEARING FACE 
MASKS 

IT IS NOT OUR POLICY TO 
PROVIDE FACE MASK 
EXEMPTION LETTERS 

From 24 July 2020, individuals will be required to wear a face mask in 
various public settings in accordance with recent government 
guidance, or face a fine of £100. The government website lists 
legitimate reasons for not wearing face masks, find out more at 
www.gov.uk. 

As your GP practice, it is not our policy to issue letters of 
exemption to wear face masks. Government guidance suggests 
that there is no requirement for an individual to produce evidence 
of exemption. 
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